
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

of the 
 

STATE BOARD OF ELECTION COMMISSIONERS 
 
 

The meeting previously scheduled for Tuesday, July 26, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. in 

the 19th Floor Conference Room of the Walter Sillers Building has been 

CANCELED. Appropriate notice will be given pursuant to the provisions of 

Sections 25-41-1, et seq. Miss. Code Ann. (1972) as to when the meeting will be 

rescheduled. If you have any questions, please contact the Secretary of State’s Office 

at 601-576-2550. 


